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From: Maria Vatos <jmd08@live.com.au>
To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 6/03/2013 12:36 PM
Subject: OBJECTION to Proposed Materials Recycling Facility - Moorebank (05_0157) John 
and Maria Vatos Lot 4257 Hoy Street, Moorebank George's Fair

To Whom It May Concern,

We recently received a letter in the mail  proposing a recycling facility in Moorebank. 

We are residents at the George's Fair Estate. We have just invested in an area which will want to 
raise our family. 
We were very unhappy after reading the above mentioned letter and strongly OBJECT to this 
proceeding any further. There are many reasons why this should NOT go ahead:
1. Depreciation of value of property;
2. Safety and Health Hazard;
3. A recycling plant should not be anywhere near a residential area where there are people and 
growing families, there is already one recycling plant near our homes we don't need another one so 
close-by; and
4. Traffic congestion.

This is unfair especially when families have invested in an area to raise their families, knowing this 
prior to purchasing land may have altered our decision. If this goes ahead we will seriously consider 
selling our new home, no one wants this to proceed, we anxiously request the proposal be 
reconsidered and relocated in an area more suitable where there are factories etc...

Thank you for reading our objection and hope this does NOT go ahead...

Regards
John and Maria Vatos

Sent from my iPhone


